
Streamwood Estates Condominium Association 

 

Priority Waste is Streamwood’s trash collection company. Please refer 
to their holiday schedule below.  

 

Priority Waste recycle guidelines are based on the Rochester Hills 
guidelines, which can be found on their website at: 
https://cms9files.revize.com/rochesterhillsmi/DPS/Recyclables.pdf.   
*Plastic grocery store bags are not recyclable. Apparently, they jam the 
machinery. That's why grocery stores usually allow customers to return to the 
store and many stores are limiting to paper or recyclable bags. 

 

Trash and recycling 2025 HOLIDAY SCHEDULE: 
 

• COMPOST PICK UP RUNS FROM APRIL 1ST THOUGH THE FIRST WEEK OF 
DECEMBER. Also, if you put a compost bag out by the clubhouse, please 
place it close to the curb by the tennis court. 

• New Year’s Day: There will be no collection on Wednesday, January 1, 
2025. All collections will be delayed by one day that week.  

• Memorial Day: There will be no collection on Monday, May 26, 2025.  All 
collections will be delayed by one day that week. 

• Independence Day: There will be no collection on Friday, July 4, 2025.  All 
Friday collections will be delayed by one day that week. 

• Labor Day: There will be no collection on Monday, September 1, 2025.  All 
collections will be delayed by one day that week. 

• Thanksgiving: There will be no collection on Thursday, November 27, 2025.  
All Thursday and Friday collections will be delayed by one day that week. 

• Christmas: There will be no collection on Thursday, December 25, 2025.  All 
Thursday and Friday collections will be delayed by one day that week.  
 


